
Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Bordeaux, Haut Medoc, France

With vines near the 
Gironde Estuary far north 
in the Médoc, a textbook 
example of success from 

cooler Left Bank terroir 
in this vintage, with 

bright and brambly cassis 
and plum, delivered in a 

straightforward fashion.

Château Cissac

91 pts


